
  
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

22nd November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Parents Evening 

Thank you to everyone who attended yesterday’s Parents Evening, it’s always good to see 

everyone and for you all to hear more about what your child does in school. We will be in 

touch with those of you who were not able to speak to your child’s teacher yesterday to 

arrange an alternative opportunity.  

Careers Workshop 

Last week, the year 11 students attended a careers workshop where they completed 

projects with students from other settings. This week we had some Career’s Advisors from 

SCOPE come into school to run sessions with the year 11 students. There has also been 

lots of great work happening in KS3 & 4 classes around careers this half term with a focus 

on non-fiction texts about jobs in English lessons too. We also had a careers assembly run 

by a police officer this week.  

Road Safety 

Key Stage 3 students have been developing their road safety awareness during PSHE 

sessions and these skills have been put into practice this week with the beginnings of some 

walks in the local community. 3M and 3F have practiced their road safety skills by crossing 

roads at the safest places when visiting Tesco’s and Burgess Park. Other classes walks are 

coming up in the next few weeks.  

Endorphins 

Endorphins still have some places on their sessions on Saturday 14th December. Please see 

attached leaflets with further information about how to book on to them. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 

 

 



 


